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Comments:  

Comments 

Along with this will the legislature be looking into the upswing in pets, especially dogs 
being in locations which could increase the possibilitiy of bites?   For example, grocery 
stores, bus, big box stores.   There does not seem to be any enforcement or willingness 
to do so by stores.  Our house is not opposed to pets but allowing any dogs in to retail 
spaces that are not truely assisting people should not be allowed.   
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Comments:  

Dear Honorable Committee Members,  

Please support SB189. 

Thank you, 

Andrea Quinn 
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